
 
 Jim Nicholson 
 Compliance Engineer 

Cisco Systems, Inc. 
 4125 Highlander Parkway 
 Richfield, OH 44286 
  

Phone: (330) 523-2094 Fax:     (330) 523-2002 E-Mail: jimnicho@cisco.com 

September 19, 2012 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division,  
Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046  
 
Subject : Request to change in Identification. 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) 
for a currently approved device. This application by Cisco Systems will establish a new FCC ID: 
LDK102075P under Cisco Systems grantee code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to 
Cisco Systems will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is LDK102075 
2. The original grant date is 08/18/2011 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name and FCC ID number are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. The purpose of the change in ID is to add a new model that will be marketed for indoor and 
outdoor use with professional installation.  A C2PC will be filed once the Change in ID has been 
granted to modify the grant conditions to limit this new version to professional installation. 
6. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
Cover Letter 
External Photos / FCC ID label format and location 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Jim Nicholson 
Compliance Engineer 
 


